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POSITION STATEMENT – “RIGHT TO ROAM” 
 
 

Hunters for BC - SCI has been asked for a position statement on the concept of “Right to Roam” 
in BC.   
 
Hunters for BC – SCI Board of Directors endorsed the following statement at its Board Meeting 
on April 27, 2021. 
 
 
Private Property Rights in BC – Right to Roam 
 
Hunters for BC – SCI – recognizes the right for every private landowner to independently 
determine who, if anyone, may enter onto their private property for any purpose whatsoever.    
 



 


